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May 10, 2023

Re: 2023-2024 Student Services Internship Program Application

Dear Professional School Counseling or Social Work Graduate Student:

You are invited to submit an application for consideration to participate in the 2023-2024
Student Services Internship Program slated to support schools across Cumberland County. This
opportunity is offered through a partnership between the following entities:

=  Cumberland County Schools
= Fayetteville State University (Social Work)
= The University of North Carolina at Pembroke (Professional School Counseling, Social Work)

Overall, the goal for this internship program is to enhance the local capacity of Cumberland
County Schools to provide, improve, and expand mental health services to K-12 students.

Attached you will find the 2023-2024 Student Services Internship Program application packet
that includes the materials to be completed and submitted for you to be considered. This
includes the application scoring rubric that will be used to support the final selection of interns.
The submission deadline for your completed application is 11:59pm on June 2". Incomplete
applications or applications submitted after the deadline will not be considered. Please feel free

to contact me by email at pamelastevenson@ccs.k12.nc.us if you have any questions about the
internship program. Thank you.

Sincerely,
Pamela Stevenson

Pamela Stevenson
Cumberland County Schools



